
NMBRA Minutes: January 31, 2017

Attendance: Silvio, Dennis, Robbie and Sarah

• NMBRA is back in compliance with USA Cycling

o Have insurance

• The 990 for FY 2015 is almost ready to be submitted to the IRS

• Sarah will create a “how to” for tax preparation

• NMBRA website is coming along

o Robbie suggested and we all agreed that there should be an info@nmbra.org 
contact rather than our emails.  Someone can then route incoming emails to the 
appropriate contact.

o Facebook: Pamala has the rights and is working with Robbie to transfer them to 
him.

o Need to add hyperlinks to Zia Rides, and the MTB Endurance Series.

o Create Social Media plugs: FB, Twitter and Instagram

o Talked about letting different club manage the Instagram when they are having a 
race.

• NMBRA Elections

o Potential names thrown around: Anita Roe and Jan Baer

o Sarah will email the list serve looking for potential Board Members

o Board meeting date: February 22, 2017 at 6;30 in Sports Systems Room

▪ NMBRA is looking for 2 Members at Large and a Treasurer.

• Must commit to 1 meeting per month

• Involvement with the bike racing community

o Example: Social media, Advocacy

• Local Association Meeting is February 8-9 in Colorado Springs.

o Dennis and Silvio will attend

• There is now a Cat 5 Women’s in road racing

o Can be combined to 4/5 Women’s race

• Sarah will follow up with Pamala about an officials’ clinic
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